
Watch   July   9,   2021   
  

Thanks    to   the   Lions   Club   and   everyone   who   participated   in   the   July   4   Parade.    Thanks    to   
Village   Council   and   PRIDE   who   provided   an   afternoon   of   fun   for   everyone,   even   though   the   lake   
was   closed!!   What   a   great    community   we   have!!!   

  
  

SUMMER   FUN   SCHEDULE-   update   your   calendar…..   
From   PRIDE:   
ANNUAL   APPRECIATION   PARTY   
SUNDAY   AUGUST   22 ,   at   5   PM   Point   Park-   more   information   to   come   
CARDBOARD   BOAT   RACE   RESCHEDULE    –    LABOR   DAY    weekend,   just   before   the   Village   
Party.   
  

CHIPPEWA   LAKE   SKI   TEAM   FUNDRAISER   
SATURDAY   JULY   24,     Cornhole   and   Bocce   Tournament   at   Pointe   Park   
-Music,   Games,   Food   Truck,   Face   Painting,   Side   Boards,   and   more.   
Bocce   starts   at   1:30   PM;   First   Place   Prize   $300   for   a   team   of   6   
Cornhole   at   4   PM,   $200   first   place;   $100   second   place.   
Entry   fee   $40/   couple/   event   
More   information   and   Sign   up   at    www.chippewlakeskiteam.com   
The   ski   team   is   also   conducting   a   lottery   ticket   contest   and   Automobile   raffle..   check   it   out   on   the   
website.   
  

COMMUNITY   MEAL   
The   CrossPointe   Church   free   monthly   Community   Meal   will   be   served   on    Friday,   July   30th,   from   
5   to   6PM.     As   has   been   the   case   during   COVID   time,   the   meal   will   be   served   take   out   only.    On   
the   menu:   chili   cheese   dogs,   Tzatziki   pasta   salad,   and   s’mores   brownie   cupcakes   for   dessert. 
There   is   no   beverage.    A   note   to   our   friends   in   the   Gloria   Glens/Chippewa   Lake   area   ONLY…   if   
you   do   NOT   have   transportation   to   come   to   CrossPointe   to   pick   up   a   meal,   you   may   call   the   
church   office   at   330-975-4309    by   Saturday,   July   24 th    to   request   delivery   to   your   home.     This   
service   is   provided   by   CrossPointe   volunteers,   so   is   available   only   if   needed,   and   only   in   
the   Chippewa   Lake/Gloria   Glens   area.     
If   you   would   like   to   enjoy   this   delicious   meal,   please   observe   these   very   important   instructions:   
come   to   CrossPointe   between   5   and   6PM   on   Friday,   July   30 th    and   follow   the   instructions   of   the   
volunteer   at   the   entrance   to   the   parking   lot.    A   CrossPointe   volunteer   will   come   to   your   car   to   
ask   how   many   meals   you   would   like   to   have.    Another   volunteer   will   then   bring   the   number   of   
meals   you   need   out   to   your   car.    This   procedure   is   being   enacted   to   ensure   your   safety   as   well   
as   that   of   our   volunteers   during   this   coronavirus   outbreak.    
CrossPointe   is   located   at   7230   Lake   Road,   near   the   intersection   of   Chippewa   and   Lake   Roads.   
If   you   need   more   information,   please   call   the   church   office   at   330-975-4309.    This   meal   is   
sponsored   in   cooperation   with   the   Chippewa   Lake   Lions   Club.   

https://chippewalake.us15.list-manage.com/track/click?u=f03ffd429dc63b090f2c5b71b&id=2fc3e847f9&e=705a234190

